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TO: Pharmacy Providers  
RE: Change in Professional Fee (Dispensing Fee) 
 

Questions?  Need assistance? Call the HP Provider Assistance Center Mon.–Fri.  8:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 
Toll free 1-800-842-8440 Or write to HP, PO Box 2991, Hartford, CT 06104 
Program information is available at www.ctdssmap.com  

 

 

 
Pursuant to Section 22 (a) of Bill 5901, “An Act 
Concerning Deficit Mitigation for the Fiscal Year 
Ending June 30, 2013”, a new dispensing fee has been 
established for each prescription paid on behalf of 
clients enrolled in the Connecticut Medical Assistance 
Program. 
 
Effective January 16, 2013, the dispensing fee paid to 
pharmacies will change from two dollars ($2.00) to one 
dollar and seventy cents ($1.70). 
 
As a reminder, dispensing fees are only paid on 
pharmacy claims submitted with a National Drug Code 
(NDC) of a legend drug.  A dispensing fee is not paid on 
claims submitted with an NDC of an over-the-counter 
(OTC) medication/product or on any claims where the 
Connecticut Medical Assistance Program is not the 
primary payer. 
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